GREATERLONDONAUTHORITY

Corporate Management
Our ref: MGLA100615-7490

Date: 20 July 2015

Dear-

Freedom of Information request

Thank you for your email of 10 June 2015. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of
Information Act 2000.

Our response to your request is as follows:

1) The dates of meetings between any one, or any number, or all of the following:

a) Boris Johnson,

b) Sir Edward Lister,

¢) Richard Blakeway, and
d) David Lunts

and representatives of property developer Knight Dragon since January 2011 to the present
day. Please also include who attended the meetings.

2) Any correspondence between the Mayor of London, Sir Edward Lister, Richard Blakeway
and David Lunts and individuals and representatives of Knight Dragon since January 2011
to the present day.

3) Any documents relating to meetings outlined in 1). This may include such things as talking
points prior to meetings, the minutes of meetings themselves or other types of follow up
briefings or memos. It may also include what the ICO calls ‘raw notes” or ‘aide-memoire
notes’. These are handwritten notes made at meetings and | only request them in the event
that there are no formal minutes of the meetings.

| can confirm the GLA holds some of the information you have requested. We conducted searches
with the Mayor’s office, Sir Edward Lister, Richard Blakeway and David Lunts and we can release to
you all of the information identified as being in-scope of your request. This information is
attached.
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Each month the Mayor submits a report to the London Assembly, which is published on the Greater
London Authority website, summarising his activities. Details of the Mayor's official engagements are
included in this report. The Mayor’s Report is available to view on the GLA website using the following
link:
http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/mayor-london/publications/mayors-reports-assembly.

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that you
quote the reference at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely

Meena Shah
Information Governance Officer

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the
complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/gla/governing-
organisation/freedom-information.

Att.





